
   
 
 
 
 

 

 
ALERT: Change of venue for public workshop on COFI Bill

 
 

The National Treasury is hosting a public workshop on the Conduct of Financial 

Institutions (COFI) Bill, on 22 February 2019. Due to significantly higher than anticipated 

interest in attendance, the venue for this workshop has been changed.  

 

The details now are:  

 

Date: 22 February 2019 

Time: 08:00am – 11.30am  

Venue: Statistics South Africa – Auditorium  

 75 Koch St, Salvokop  

 Pretoria 

 

All organisations will be asked to limit their attendance to 4 individuals per 

institution. Any additional RSVPs to the workshop at this stage will be considered 

on a case-by-case basis.  

 

Please note that parking facilities are limited. To request parking, send details to Mandisa 

Xiphu (Mandisa.Xiphu@treasury.gov.za). Requests will be on a first-come-first-served 

basis. Attendees can also make use of the Gautrain bus service from Pretoria station.  

 

 

---ENDS--- 
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